' bt 8. G. Bayles, Superist
Bundmgs and Grounds.

Dear Ere MI“S

Dre Elbel called my office this morning and
reminded me of the fact that there are some wsngmm
and a stesn tl:w?el on the intrsmural field.

I mdlhmtritﬁmyoum June 28 nking
about the grading and the possible appropriation of the state.
I 8lso mentioned the 3500 given by tho student councils for
gmdims

Mt heving heard from you, on July 1 *_,--'f“I wrote
the Chancellor asking about the appropriation snd nmentioned
the fact of the grading. On July 19 I further wrote the

Chancellor explaining where the $500 came from, amd I mentioned
to him that the students had paid farﬁmgn&.’mgomﬁw lef'%
intramural field.

Dr. Zlbel is firmly of the Opinim that any
gndmdomthoummldlpoil his entire Intramural program
this fall, Hot having conversed with you in any wey, I was
rather surprised to find the equipment on the field et this
inopportune times I trust that nothing will be dome to spoil

the intramural program, This grading at this tine is contra~-
indiuhd.

Sincerely yours,

Director of W Bducation and Rumum
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coache




